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   Old Forge Crossing Condominium            Website: www.OldForgeXingPa.com              XXXIX - No. 2 February, 2021 

Dear Fellow OFCers, 

Januaryôs board meeting included the residentôs quarterly open-

session.  

One item brought to our attention was that notification of demo and/or construction work on individual units be 

given to neighboring units when it is scheduled. While there is no requirement that such notice be given, if you 

have scheduled work to be done in your unit, giving a courtesy notice to your neighbors as to the nature of the 

work and its duration is recommended so building residents are aware of the potential noise and disruption. 

The berm project is reaching a conclusion and the pond has been dredged. These are two significant storm water 

management projects which should reduce the possibility for significant flooding. In addition, sidewalk repairs will 

begin in the spring to minimize ponding, freezing and trip hazards throughout the community going forward. All 

proposed tree installations have been completed, and work on the removal of trees behind Flintlock has begun. 

Our insurance carrier has informed us that grills will no longer be permitted on the second floor patios unless they 

are electric grills. This was disappointing to learn, however, we will need to comply. We are requesting that ob-

servance of this change begin immediately.  

Please note that external attachments of security cameras are not permitted. However, residents are allowed to 

install ñRingò doorbells due to their low profile. In addition, the Town Watch is in need of volunteers if you are in-

terested in participating. 

TRASH: Bulk items are to be set out for pickup on the first collection each month. This monthly service is free of 

charge for most items. Although it is free, we have to notify Blosenski as to what is being put out and where it is.  

The Association is being charged for each pickup that is not scheduled with A. J. Blosenski, Inc., or placed out for 

pickup on an alternate day throughout the month. So please be sure to 

schedule your bulk items for pickup by calling 610-942-2707. Your ob-

servance of this procedure will reduce costs for you and your neighbors. 

We also ask all landlords to inform your tenants of the procedure in order to 

avoid fines. 

Covid-19 vaccinating has begun for Chester County residents. If you are 

interested in getting your name on the contact list, please visit the 

Chesco.org website. You can complete the brief questionnaire and queue 

up for contact by the county to schedule your vaccination. 

Stay safe, warm and patient while awaiting Spring! 

Henry Evangelista, 

President 
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Upcoming Events from the Social Committee 
 

  
A Message From the Social Committee Chairperson ï Bill Lobo  
The annual Super Bowl party and Saint Patrickôs Day event will not  
occur this year. The committee is interested in planning an event as 
soon as it becomes safe to do so. We hope to have a big party at that 
time. 
 
Anyone who would like to join us on Wednesday, February 17th at 
7PM, please call the office for more information. 
 
 
 
Needlework Group ð Has been postponed until further notice. 

 
Committee Report Highlights 

 
Finance Meeting ï Reported by Dave Inman.  
The Finance Committee did not meet in December. The audit has been completed for 
the fiscal year ending July 31, 2020. Luft & Company will attend the next Finance  
Committee meeting to present the completed audit. The Association ended the year with 
a $20,000 surplus and over $1.1 million in fund balances. The Settlers Berm project is 
estimated to be $150,000.  In addition, due to excess stormwater, the pond had to be 
dredged, the damaged bridge was removed, and some stream work was completed. 
This work is $45,000. 
 
 

Social Committee ï Reported by Bill Lobo  
Not much for the Social Committee to work on. The holiday decorating contest went well. 
Six prizes were distributed. There will not be a Super Bowl party this year. The Social 
Committee is seeking new volunteers. They will talk about doing a campaign to gain  
volunteers at the next meeting. 
 
 

Town Watch ï Reported by Mike Feagley  
Town Watch is not doing a lot of patrolling because of the weather and the lack of  
volunteers. They are down to three patrollers. This is always a problem this time of year. 
Town Watch is seeking new volunteers. Overall, the community has been quiet.  
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 TOWN WATCH 
By Mike Feagley 

Possible Old Forge Crossing Incident 
  
A homeowner recently made me aware of an incident involving her first floor 
screen door, after I examined the area, it was obvious the screen had been tam-
pered with, the bottom was pulled out and this was not the work of any animal. 
The resident stated she heard a noise that woke her up. 
 
Bottom floor screens and sliders are particularly vulnerable, so safety locks are a 
good idea. Better safe than sorry! 
 
Also, my recommendation is to make the Police aware of any attempted break in, 
that way they can monitor if there is a pattern in a particular community. 
 
It has been reported by the office that a number of packages have been left at the 
Clubhouse. Online buying is at an all time high and we have witnessed the in-
creased number of vehicles in and out of our complex. Not all the deliveries are 
being made by Prime, UPS, or Fed Ex, etc. Also, some couriers are independent, 
and donôt know our communityôs layout. I have witnessed items being delivered 
well into the evening myself while out on Town Watch, so be mindful if you are 
walking the area after dark. Another thing to keep in mind we do not have access 
to very much information on independent couriers. There is always that possibility 
one might see an opportunity. 
 
We would also like to welcome a volunteer to Town Watch, Gloria Recchi, she will 
be walking most early mornings and even some late evenings. Thank You!  We 
can use all the help we can get! 
 
Reminder 
 
There are still too many drivers disregarding the speed and stop signs. We can 
do better. Respecting the traffic signs means respecting your fellow residents! 

 
For Town Watch Information: 

Contact: Mike Feagley ï Area 7 Director 
Home:  610-254-9843    Cell: 610-505-5579    

 
Thought for the Month: 

IF SOMETHING DOESNôT SEEM RIGHTé.IT PROBABLY ISNôT  
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Anvil Classified Advertising Notice 
Publication for articles in the March 2021 Anvil should 
be submitted by fax, e-mail or delivery to the office at Old 
Forge Crossing by February 22nd. Anything submitted 
after this date may not be published at the discretion of 
the Editor. 
 
NOTE: All advertising is paid for by the advertisers.  Old 
Forge Crossing & The Anvil can make no warranty. 
representation or assurance on the product or services. 

Contact Information 

Police/Fire/Ambulance Emergency    911 

Police (non-emergency)        610-647-1440 

Ambulance (non-emergency)        610-644-1224 

PECO Energy Office      1-800ï494-4000 

PECO Emergency      1-800-841-4141 

Blosenski Bulk Pick-up          610-942-2707  
       Ext-253  

OFC Office         610-687-5675 

OFC After Hours Emergency         610-687-5678  

OFC Email                                            ofcmgmt@comcast.net 

OFC Property Manager                        610-687-5675 
Johanna Hertz                                    jhertz@camcomgmt.com                      

OFC Website                                  www.OldForgeXingPa.com 

Tredyffrin Township Website                     www.tredyffrin.org                 

Anvil Advertising Prices 

Ads Black/White Color 

1/4 Page Ad $35.00 $37.00 

1/2 Page Ad $55.00 $58.00 

Full Page Ad $100.00 $105.00 

Classifieds $2.00 / line  

 
10% Discount  if PAID 2 Months in Advance 

 
 

KURT CAN DO 
Powerwashing, odd jobs, mulching,  

Pruning. Fully insured. Kurt Klotzbuecher 
484-684-4228 

ðððððððððððððððððð 
 

THE CRAFTSMAN CONNECTION  
Your total renovation specialist 
Winter Special 10% Off Labor 
  Exterior doors + Windows. 

Kitchens - Bathrooms - PaintingðCeramic 
Flooring products / Porch Repairs  
Financing available. Free estimates. 
Call Mark Rybas: 610-254-8345 

Email: Mark.Rybas@rocketmail.com 

ðððððððððððððððððð 
 

ñNo Job Too Smallò 
Pet Sitting, Window Cleaning,  

Interior Painting or MulchingðFully Insured 
Tony McClennon 610-348-4814 

ðððððððððððððððððð 

MARK HOLLINGER HANDYMAN 
         Repairs - MaintenanceðHome Improvements  - 

Remodeling  - Carpentry 
Home: 610-539 -8621 - markhollinger.com 

ðððððððððððððððððð 
 

A Clean Carpet:  
Upholstery & Carpet CleaningðDale 610-687-9823 

ðððððððððððððððððð 
 

Devon Limousine + Taxi  
24 Hour Service  Special Rates for OFC 

Pete Detreville 610-220-4114ðpadetreville@gmail.com  

 
This Month's Anvil Article Contributors: 

 
Henry Evangelista, Mike Feagley and  
Johanna Hertz, Community Manager   

 
On-Site Delivery:  

Tony McClennon and Kurt Klotzbuecher 
 

Layout/Design:  
Sereni Web Design & Presentations 

 
The Official Publication of the  

Old Forge Crossing  Condominium Association 
A Community of Colonial Townhouses and Condominiums  

1027 North Valley Forge Road Devon, PA 19333 
 

Volume XXXIXðNo. 2 February 2021 
 

Published by: Old Forge Crossing. 

JDog Carpet Cleaning 
 

Need cleaning services? We save you time &  
money. Our services include: carpet & rug cleaning; 
upholstery cleaning; hardwood cleaning; tile & grout 

power washing; & vinyl floor cleaning. 
Call: 610.742.0368 
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February Management Notes 

        

Portal Refresh: The portal has a new modern look and is much easier to use. 
You can request a work order, a late fee waiver or ask a billing question. You can  
also review your account statement anytime and access your account number.  
Making a payment through the portal is much easier now. The Rules and Regula-
tions, Declaration and Bylaws are available in addition to minutes of meetings and 
other documents you might want to review.  Go to portal.camcomgmt.com to request 
log in information. If you have signed up but forget your password, call or email the 
office and we can send you an email to reset your password. 
 

                                              Ways to Pay 
 

There are a few different ways to pay your fees, gas bills, sewer bills and any other 
charges ï 
 
Personal Check ï All personal checks for payment by residents should be mailed to: 
Old Forge Crossing, P.O. Box 11995, Newark, NJ 07101. The account number must 
be on the check. There is no need to send multiple checks. All fees can be included 
together. Mail checks to arrive by the first of the month or by the 10th at the latest. 
You will need to account for the USPS slow delivery. 
 
Bank Bill Pay ï Banks pay your fee by mailing a check. The check is usually mailed 
a few days after the date you specify. Set up a date the week prior to the 1st of the 
month and include your account number. Account numbers are available on the  
portal or you can call the office. You will need to account for USPS slow delivery.  
 
ACH or Auto Draft/Debit ï You can sign up on the portal or fill out a form including a 
voided check. The office can give you the form and can send it to CAMCO on your 
behalf. This system will withdraw fees on the 5th of the month. CAMCO will withdraw 
monthly fees, gas bills and sewer fees. Other fees can be withdrawn with your  
permission only.  
 
Echeck or Credit Card ï These systems can only be used from the portal. You can 
set up a one time echeck or a recurring echeck in a specific amount. There is a 
charge by the payment company for credit card payments only. You will input your 
account information and decide what date funds will be paid out. These payments 
are sent electronically so mailing times are not an issue. No one other than you can 
authorize any payments, so you will need to be sure that you schedule any gas bill 
payments, sewer payments etc.  
 

Cigarette Smokers: If you smoke outside please do not leave your cigarette 
butts on the ground. They will not disappear on their own and the maintenance staff 
should not have to clean them up! 
 
 

Berm at the Upper Drive: The work to build the berm at the Upper Drive is  
continuing. The initial work is to build up the berm which will then be covered with  
Armorflex to control any erosion in the future. Ultimately grass seed will be planted so 
that it will eventually look like a grassy hill that will keep the rainwater from flooding 
the Upper Drive and the homes.  
 
 

Construction Noise: If you are having any work done in your unit, it is best to 
notify your neighbors that it may be noisy. The office can send a notice to your neigh-
bors by email if you tell us when the work is being done. 
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